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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

March 8, 2024 
 

The Sterling Regional Board of Education, according to Statute 18A:12-15-Filling Vacancies; 

will be accepting letters of interest to fill two board member vacancies from the Borough of 

Stratford.  The vacant terms run through December 31st, 2024.  Interested residents of Stratford 

should submit a letter of interest and a resume to Mr. James McCullough, Business 

Administrator/Board Secretary, 801 Preston Ave., Somerdale, NJ 08083 or send by email to 

Jmccullough@sterling.k12.nj.us by 12:00 p.m. on Friday, March 15, 2024.  Interviews will 

be scheduled to take place during the next regular BOE meeting on Monday, March 18th, 

2024. 

 

Candidates must meet the following qualifications: 

• A citizen of the United States of America 

• At least 18 years of age 

• Able to read and write 

• A resident of the Stratford Borough for at least one (1) year 

• Not be directly/indirectly interested in any contract with or claim against the Sterling 

Regional Board of Education 

• Registered to vote in the Borough of Stratford 

• Not disqualified as a voter pursuant to R.S. 19:4-1 

• Required to complete a Financial Disclosure Statement in accordance with the School 

Ethics Act, if appointed 

• Required to complete a Criminal History Check with the NJDOE Office of Student 

Protection 

 

 

Mr. James McCullough 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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